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Bailey H a sA irp o rt

Bailey has an airport 
nov»r. It is located at 
Bailey school in Miss 
Batt's room,- 
Carroll Jones and 

Thomas Morgan built 
the office, which is a 
two story building 
vjith a flag on top, 
James Stott 'and 

Robert Bunn made the 
hangar. It is large 
enough to take care of 
two planes.
A wingbag to show 
the pilots which way 
the wind is blowing 
v/as made by Bruces 
Finch, The tall pole 
from which the v;ing- 
bag hangs was made by 
Robert Bunn.
The spot lights were 
furnished by Carroll 
Jones,
One large ■ airplane 

and one small piano 
have arrived at the 
port. Three more 
planes are being built 
and we hope they will 
be completed soon.

MISS THOMPSON'S ROOM
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UNCLE SAM HAS MANY TYPES OF PLANES

Uncle Sam has many 
airplanes. he has 
fighters, bombers, and 
cargo airplanes.
The big cargo air

planes carry soldiers, 
food, guns, jeeps, and 
tractors. to other 
lands. They are real 
’’flying box cars".
The fighters are fast 
airplanes. Thoir names 
are Lightning, Thunder
bolt, ?atchell. Ply
ing Portress and Hell
cat ,
Lightning P-38 is d 
single seater, two 
engine plane and
carries its "sting" in 
the end of its nose.
The Hellcat is a , now 

plane with one engine. 
It can go Very fast. 
Since the wings can be 
folded, many Hellcats 
can ride on an air
plane carnier. 
Thunderbolt P-47 is 
larger than most fight
ers and is one of the 
fastest and most pov;er- 
ful of the single-en- 
gined fighters. It has 
eight machine guns, 
all moimted in the 
wings,
The first fo"ur-en-

gined bomber in the 
world was the Plying 
Portress B-17, It has 
thirteen machine guns. 
Pilots of these 

planes are doing their 
part for our frcedom.-- 
ARE YOU?

Citizenship Interest

The third grade is 
really working on cit
izenship, Mr. Weaver's 
talk over the sound 
system put ■ them to 
work. They hate for 
any room to beat them 
especially on behavior, 
V/ATCH OUT AND SEE V/H.\T 
YOU THINKi

THIRD GRADE WINS

The third grade won 
the attendance prize 
at the last P,T.A, 
meeting. Gome on third 
grade,let«s do it the 
third time,

g r a d e  m o t h e r  serves

Mrs, Clarence Harris 
entertained lA and 2A' 
with a Halloween Party,


